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RE:
PUC Docket No. 22344 – Generic issues Associated with Applications for Approval of Unbundled Cost of Service Rate Pursuant to PURA Section 39.201 and Public Utility Commission Subst. R. 25.344
Dear Mr. Walden,


Thank you for your letter of May 19, 2000.  Your understanding from Order No. 1 (April 6, 2000) is correct.  Texas Legal Services Center (TLSC) is considered to be a party to the above referenced case and no further action is necessary to assure party status.


I look forward to your briefing and participation in this proceeding.

Sincerely,

Melene R. Dodson

Administrative Law Judge

Public Utility Commission
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